
From: brentwood austin <  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 10:34 AM 
To: Graham, Mark <Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov>; Seeger, Patricia - BC <bc-
Patricia.Seeger@austintexas.gov>; Schneider, Robert - BC <BC-Robert.Schneider@austintexas.gov>; 
Kenny, Conor - BC <BC-Conor.Kenny@austintexas.gov>; Thompson, Jeffrey - BC <bc-
Jeffrey.Thompson@austintexas.gov>; Shaw, Todd - BC <BC-Todd.Shaw@austintexas.gov>; Llanes, 
Carmen - BC <bc-Carmen.Llanes@austintexas.gov>; Hempel, Claire - BC <BC-
Claire.Hempel@austintexas.gov>; Anderson, Greg - BC <bc-Greg.Anderson@austintexas.gov>; Shieh, 
James - BC <bc-James.Shieh@austintexas.gov>; Howard, Patrick - BC <BC-
Patrick.Howard@austintexas.gov>; Kazi, Fayez - BC <bc-Fayez.Kazi@austintexas.gov>; Flores, Yvette - BC 
<bc-Yvette.Flores@austintexas.gov>; Azhar, Awais - BC <BC-Awais.Azhar@austintexas.gov>; Teich, Ann - 
BC <BC-Ann.Teich@austintexas.gov>; Don Leighton-Burwell <dleightonburwell@gmail.com> 
Cc: Pool, Leslie <Leslie.Pool@austintexas.gov>; Brinsmade, Louisa <Louisa.Brinsmade@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: C4-2019-0153 900 Old Koenig Lane Rezoning 

 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
The Brentwood Neighborhood Association supports the rezoning of the property a 900 Old 

Koenig Lane from CS-MU CO-NP to CS-MU-V-NP.  This property is located at the node of 

Lamar and Koenig and is a good location for additional housing  in the Brentwood 

Neighborhood with access to North Lamar transit.   It is also located in proximity to McCallum 

High School, and units that were family supportive with multiple bedrooms should be 

encouraged.  

 

Brentwood Neighborhood Steering Committee 

 


